
Town of Eustis 

Selectmen’s Meeting  

November 2, 2021 

Present: Steve St. Jean, Amanda Brochu, Jeff Lecander 

Attending: Rachel Williams, Kirk Williams, Tony Lojas, Barry London, Carol Sherrier 

6:00 pm Steve opened the meeting and welcomed those in attendance.  

Jeff Lecander made a motion to accept the minutes from the October 19, 2021, meeting, 

Steve 2nd Amanda, Steve, & Jeff in favor. 

Coplin Plantation sent over their financial information. Our selectmen will look over it and 

discuss it more next week. Possibly set meeting up with Coplin after the beginning of the 

year. 

Barry London came to update the selectmen on how things are going with the school. 

New grow dome is in place and raised planting beds are being built to start growing 

vegetables (radishes, lettuce, the ones that do better in colder weather.) The grow dome 

didn’t cost taxpayers anything. New heat pump installed to help move the air and keep 

classrooms cooler in the summer, and the new generator to keep the kids in school when 

there is a power outage.  

We finally have the Audit back and ready to start looking for a new company to do our 

Audit next year and moving forward. Rachel will call local towns and see who they use.  

Steve made a motion to dig a dug well at the Transfer Station, Jeff 2nd Amanda, Jeff, & 

Steve in favor. Amanda will reach out to Mike Lowell and see if that is something he can 

get done before it gets too cold.  

Selectmen signed the Trails End liquor license. 

Tony Needs the logs removed from the transfer Station. Look into someone chipping 

what we have. Tony will give someone a call. Maybe McLucas. 

Steve has been contacted by a gentleman, Joel Smiley on a possible project in Eustis. 

Steve will be talking with him to get more information.  

The Selectmen went into executive session to discuss the rate of pay for Rachel Williams 



Back from Executive Session, Steve made a motion to give Rachel Williams a $2 an hour 

raise to $20.00 an hour. Amanda 2nd Steve, Amanda, & Jeff in Favor. 

Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Amanda 2nd Steve, Jeff, & Amanda in favor. 

All Town and Water Department warrants signed 

This meeting was recorded. 

 

 

 


